
 UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
 DISTRICT OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

Public Notice 

 19-1 
 
 
FROM:  Bonnie L. McAlary, Clerk of Court 
 
SUBJECT: Office of the U.S. Trustee Announces Change in Location for 341 Meeting 

of Creditors 
 
DATE:  January 4, 2019 
 

The United States Trustee for Region 1 has announced the location for 341 
meetings of creditors in the District of New Hampshire will be changed from Manchester, 
New Hampshire to Concord, New Hampshire effective January 29, 2019.  

 
The last meeting of creditors in Manchester will take place on January 24, 2019.  

The first meeting of creditors in Concord will take place on January 29, 2019.  The 
address of the new § 341 meeting location is:  

 
 James C. Cleveland Federal Building 
 53 Pleasant Street, Room 3124 
 Concord, NH 03301 
 
Entrance to the Cleveland Federal Building is through the adjacent Warren B. 

Rudman U.S. Courthouse located at 55 Pleasant Street.  A valid photo ID is required for 
entrance.   

 
Questions regarding the move should be directed to the Office of U.S. Trustee at 

603-666-7908 or please visit their website at:  
 
https://www.justice.gov/ust-regions-r01/region-1-district-new-hampshire 

       


